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From: connie hucko [mailto:elsecreto@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 10:01 AM 

To: Frevert, Kathy@Waterboards 

Subject: unfair - ill-advised water restrictions on san diego county 

 
 attn: Kathy Frevert - I am writing to oppose the unfair and ill- advised imposition of emergency 
water restrictions on san diego county. we have had no water shortage in the current 4-year 
drought thanks to having invested heavily over the past 20 years in developing a reliable water 
supply - I am sure you are ware of this. I request the restrictions , allocations and penalties be 
removed.  thank you for your attention to this matter    connie hucko  
 
 
 
 


